
Declaration of California Proposition 65

Xiamen Hongfa Electroacoustic Co.,Ltd. accounts on information from its supply chain to declare if
the products contain any Prop 65 chemicals. Upon customer request and using supply chain
declarations, Hongfa can provide a list of Prop 65 chemicals that may be contained in supplied
products.

Since most of Hongfa's products are electronic components and do not touch the skin directly,
California Prop 65 does not apply to Hongfa's relays and other products. Considering the wide range
of applications in which Hongfa's products may be used, customers should take the responsibility of
investigation on the application in which they would deploy or use Hongfa products and make their
own decisions regarding Prop 65 obligations to employees and consumers in California.

Provided the customer determines that our product could expose a California consumer to a Prop 65
chemical above Safe Harbor levels, Hongfa will issue an appropriate Prop 65 warning accordingly.
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